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The Hempstead Harbor Protection Committee, an inter-municipal committee consisting of the Towns of Oyster Bay and North Hempstead, the County of Nassau, the City of Glen Cove, and the Villages of Sea Cliff, Roslyn Harbor, Roslyn, Flower Hill, and Sands Point does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, age, or disability in any of its programs or activities.

We will accommodate those who have impaired vision or hearing or have limited proficiency with the English Language. If anyone needs such assistance, he or she should contact our Executive Director at HempsteadHarbor@gmail.com or by calling (516) 677-5921.


